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Chad Blundon, Solicitor
Telephone: (709) 729-2014
E-mail: ChadBlundon@gov.nl.ca

14 December 2018

Via Email: b.zandberg@mmiwg-ffada.ca

Mr. Bryan Zandberg

Registrar

National Inquiry into Missing and Murdered Indigenous Women and Girls
P.O. Box 500, Station “A”

Vancouver, BC V6C 2N3

Dear Mr. Zandberg:
Re: Submission of Materials Pursuant to Rule 33 and Practice Direction

Thank you for the opportunity to submit evidence on behalf of the Government of Newfoundland and
Labrador for consideration by the National Inquiry into Missing and Murdered Indigenous Women and
Girls. This submission is made pursuant to Rule 33 of the Legal Path: Rules of Respectful Practice and the
Practice Direction provided by Inquiry staff on 14 June 2018 titled Public Submission of Information to
the Record Outside of Witnesses.

The information contained in this package relates to policies, programs, and initiatives undertaken by or
in partnership with the Government of Newfoundland and Labrador in relation to the delivery of health,
education, justice, labour market, housing and other services. Almost all of this information is available
in the public domain and the attached index provides hyperlinks to where such documents may be
found. We trust this information will be of benefit to the Inquiry in the fulfillment of its mandate. Please
contact me if you have any difficulty accessing the hyperlinks or the attached documents.

ards,

ad M. Blundon
Solicitor
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